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Next Steps Following the end of the Examination Hearing Sessions 
 

All of the scheduled examination hearing sessions relating to the 94 matters that 
were published in November 2018 in accordance with the GLA Act 1999 and 

associated regulations have now been completed. 
 
No further hearing sessions are planned, and no further evidence or 

representations will be accepted as examination documents unless specifically 
requested by us. 

 
The Mayor will now compile a comprehensive set of all of his suggested changes 
to the Plan as described in Panel Note 8.  Before the consolidated schedule is 

published we will review it in order to avoid any obvious soundness 
issues.  However, this is without prejudice to our consideration of all of the 

evidence before us, and it should not be assumed that the final schedule has 
been endorsed by us. 
 

The Mayor will also prepare a consolidated version of the full Plan with all of the 
suggested changes incorporated into it.   

 
We expect that the comprehensive schedule and consolidated version of the Plan 

will be published on the examination website around the end of June 2019.   
  
We will consider all of the Mayor’s suggested changes, along with all of the 

evidence that we have read and heard, in reaching our findings on the 
examination matters and setting out recommendations in our report.  We expect 

to send our report to the Mayor, with a copy to the Secretary of State, in 
September 2019. 
 

Submission of our report will represent the end of our involvement in the 
preparation of the new London Plan.  

 
The Mayor is required to make our report available for inspection and send a 
copy to the Council for each London Borough within 8 weeks of receipt.   

 
 

Roisin Barrett William Fieldhouse David Smith 
 

 
 
 

 
 

End of Panel Note No. 10 


